
St Pancras Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term 1 Newsletter  4 – 20th October 2023 

In St Pancras, we are loving and kind, we pray and we play, we learn and      

explore through our faith everyday.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have made a great start back this half term and the tiredness 

has definitely crept in over the past week and we are all ready for a little 

break!  The Anti-bullying ambassadors had their first training session this 

week and are very keen to fulfil their roles on the playground.  The school 

council have also had their first meeting and already made some excellent 

suggestions for the upcoming year.   

As part of our focus on Reading for Pleasure, we are going to be putting 

fundraising efforts towards the library this year and I will be sharing 

book recommendations as part of this newsletter. 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break.   

God bless. 

Warm regards,  

Lucille Martin 

 

       

 

Our Gospel Values 

Creativity                   

Courage                        

Forgiveness                                  

Generosity                    

Humility                          

Joy                                   

Perseverance            

Stewardship 

Head teacher             

Mrs Lucille Martin 

Assistant Head teacher 

Mr Ross McGill 

SENCO                           

Mrs Rebecca McGill 

Our Classes 

Rainbows   Miss Aldous             

           Mrs Iannelli 

Class 1    Mrs Thackeray                     

Mrs Nwafor                  

Mrs Durston                   

Class 2            Mrs Veitch                                              

Ms Hughes                       

Ms Abbott  

Class 3      Mr Grimwood                       

Mrs Harvey  

Class 4       Mrs Crowther 

Mrs Tella                           

Class 5               Mrs Jones  

Mrs Smith                      

Mrs Katkuniene 

Class 6               Mr McGill  

Ms Borley   

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant      Business Manager                    Caretaker                                            

Miss Furzer      Mrs Ransom         Mrs Pettit               Miss Matuziene 

 

                                                               

TERM DATES  2023-24 

Inset days: Monday 4th September 

Tuesday 5th September 

Half term: 

Monday 23rd October                             

to Friday 27th October 

Term ends: 

Wednesday 20th December 

Inset Day: Wednesday 3rd January 

Children return: 

Thursday 4th January 

Please remember that children need to 

return in winter uniform after the half 

term break: 

White shirt 

Tie 

Grey trousers/skirts/pinafores  

Grey socks or tights 

School jumper 

School tie 

Black school shoes 



Spotlight on… 

African dance workshops 

It was a wonderful two days of dancing and singing with the group ‘Zamble’.  

The children thoroughly enjoyed themselves and we will certainly be asking 

them to come back next year! 



 

U11 Girls Football Tournament at Whitton Sports Centre on Tuesday 10th October 
 
Well done to the girls on a fine performance in the tournament. 
 
Won v Rose Hill (1-0) 
Won v Tattingstone (2-0) 
Drew v Gorseland (1-1) 
Drew v Kyson (0-0) 
Lost v Castle Hill (1-0) 
 
Squad: Ciara, Caitlin, Ella, Evie, Jessica, Sofia, Sydney, Gracie and Isabel 
 
Fair Play Award: Ella (free family swimming tickets) 



 
Upcoming Dates for the Autumn term: 

 

Tuesday 31st October— All Saint’s Vigil Mass (2pm) 

Thursday 2nd November— New Reception open evening 

Friday 3rd November— Individual school photographs 

Monday 6th November— Flu vaccinations in school 

Monday 13th November—Anti-bullying week 

Friday 1st December—  NSPCC Speak out, Stay safe workshops 

       for Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday 13th December— Nativity performance (2pm) 

Thursday 14th December— Nativity performance (2pm) 

Friday 15th December—  KS2 Carol service (2pm) 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. McGill’s  

weekly update - 

online safety! 

Epic Games 
 
Epic Games have released some parental support for settings on 
their game platforms. 
As I'm aware that a lot of our children play Fortnite, this may be 
worth reading. 
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/gaming-
consoles/epic-games-store-parental-controls-guide/ 
 
 
Whatsapp 
 
Similarly, as Whatsapp is a particular favourite app, as a messag-
ing platform, this guide may be useful for parents. It is worth re-
membering that Whatsapp has an age restriction of 16.  
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-
how-to-guide-for-parents/ 
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